
Brave Butterflies - Year 1 & 2 with Miss Redgrave: Summer 1

This half term’s 
English is inspired by 

the book Milo 
Imagines the World. 

We have been 
writing about Milo’s 
adventure on the 

train and the people 
that he sees along 

the way

In History we have been 
investigating different types of 
transport- we even had a special 

visit. 

What have been learning? What’s coming up?

Looking Forward
● w/c 10th June: Y1 Phonic screening
● 14th June Day of Welcome
● 19th June Sports day morning
● 26th June Science team building 

transition afternoon at WVJS for 
year 2

● 5th July Tennis taster half day
● 6th July: Summer Fayre

Reminders: PE Kit- Wednesday and Friday 
Please have earrings taped up and hair tied back.  

MATHS
In Y1 Maths we have been exploring 
early multiplication in the form of 
repeated addition. 

In Year 2 we have been learning about 
fractions!


